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VBS PLANNING MEETING 
will be held this Wednesday, February 1st at 7 pm 

 

 ADULT CHOIR PRACTICE 
will be held this Thursday, February 2nd  at 7 pm! 

 

OUR SAVIOR’S SERVANTS 
will meet on Sunday evening, February 5th at 6:30 pm 

in the Yarger Fellowship Hall! 
 

FELLOWSHIP BREAKFAST 
will be held Monday morning, February 6th  at 8:30 am     

at the RISE & SHINE RESTARURANT                           

in Mt. Pleasant Mills! 

 

SPPRC MEETING 
will be held Thursday evening, February 9th at 7 pm! 

All paid staff are asked to attend. 

 

VALENTINE MYSTERY DINNER 
 will be held on February 18th at 6 pm   in the  

fellowship hall! Everyone of all ages are welcome!!!      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REACHING OUT FOOD DISTRIBUTION  
There will be no food distribution this month  

but will return for March!!                                                
 

Monthly Events 
Our Savior’s Servants meet the 1st  
Sunday of each month at 6:30pm! 

 
Fellowship Breakfast held 1st Monday of 

each month at Rise and Shine at 9am! 
 

Quilters Unlimited meet every 1st & 3rd 
Monday of each month at 6:30pm! 

 
Prayer Team meets every  2nd & 4th  

Monday of each month at 7pm! 
 

Sister’s in Christ & Men’s Group meet the  
3rd Wednesday of each month at 7pm! 

 
Grace Notes & Rocket Club TBA 
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2/3  Aubrey Harris 

       Esther Kreider 

 

2/5   Mervin Royer 

                 

2/9  Gene Stroup 

 

2/10  Tucker Fry 

         Margi Snyder 

 

2/14 Taryn Fry 

        

2/15 Harper Keister 

        Michelle Shaffer                                                                                                  

         

2/18  Sandy Arnold 

          

2/19  Maddy Walter 

 

2/23  Joyce Bollinger 

          Dustin Smith 

 

2/24  Clint Snyder 

 

2/27  Tony Dauberman 

          Courtney Smith 

 

2/28  Leah Smith 

 

2/29   Travis Waite 

 

 

                                 

 

 

2/4  Mike & Deb Shaffer 

 

2/14  Bryan & Pam Gill 

                

2/17  John & Leah Smith         

 

2/27  Dean & Suzy Smith 

 

 
 

Congratulations to Kevin Spickler &      
Taylor Hockenbrock on the birth of      

their son on December 31, 2022!                                           
Beckett Eugene Spickler                                        
8 lbs. 14 oz. 21 in. long!                                 
Also, Congratulations to                                 

Grandparents, Chris & Tabby Spickler,             
Gr. Grandparents, Kevin & Tina Aucker, & 

Gr. Gr. Grandmother, Barbara Aucker! 

   Correction: (Missed big sister, Klara)                                                           
Congratulations to Cory & Katie Templin & 
big brother, Chase & big sister, Klara, on 

their new addition to their family           
on December 7, 2022!                                                           
Colton Will Templin,                                                      

8lbs. 13oz, 20 in long!                                                     
Also, Congratulations to                                                 

Glenn & Tina Stuck on their new       
Grandson! 

Welcome to the world, little ones!             
May God bless you and your family!  
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Please note: During the week, if you or someone you know needs prayer, you do       

not have to wait until Sunday morning to get the word out. There are a few            

ways you can have people immediately praying for the need you are lifting:   

You can contact Scott Dreese at 570-374-9531 or dreese49@ptd.net  OR,                       

contact Leah Smith at 570-765-4804 or 570-837-1151 to add to One Call Now! 

Recent Hospital Stays 
Rick Hackett 

Courtney Smith 
Missed from Dec. 

Crystal Jones 

Shut-Ins 
Lynn Keister 

Jeanette Reich 

Surgeries/Procedures 
Rick Hackett 
Crystal Jones 

Pray for our School Students                      
and staff each day! 

Pray for our  sister church                              
IN Sierra  Leone! 

Our College Students:                                                                              

Saramae Radel ..Mansfield University 

 

 
 

Our prayers and deepest sympathies go out to the families, loved ones, and friends 
of Red Kreider and Eugene Reich, who went home to be with our Lord and Savior.                                               

Also, to Nikki Harris for the loss of her Father, Sam Sterling. 

They will be missed! 

Those we love remain with us…In the whisper of the wind. In a soft rain that falls from Heaven.   
In each sunrise. In every single star that lights the night sky and in every single memory we hold 

within our hearts. ~Mary Chandler Huff~ 

~ Rest assured ~                                              
no matter how things appear,                                      

God has whatever you’re facing under control. 

Pray for our Nursing Home Residents 
 

Guy & Edna Hackenberg....Nottingham Village 
Gladys Smith…..Riverwoods 



 

 

Youth News                                               
If you are a young person entering  

grade 3 and up…come join us!                             

We would be glad to have you! 

Just some reminders… 
When dropping off youth, please walk them in to the building and let the leaders know you are 

dropping them off and of any details that leaders should be aware of. The same goes with picking 

up youth, please come in and let the leaders know you are there and taking youth with you. 

This is for their safety and for leaders to have peace of mind knowing that they are safe! 
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 Youth Group Mission Statement 
We are the future of Hummel’s church, young disciples, striving           

toward a life-long relationship with  Jesus Christ. We meet together     

to study God’s word and pray so as not to be deceived  by Satan’s lies, 

and fellowship to encourage peers positively as we face uncertain      

teenage challenges. We will use our time together to learn to take      

the message to those we meet in our schools, community,                                     

and wherever God leads us to go. 

Children’s Church Memory Verse: February 2023 

“Dear friends, let us love one another, for love comes       
from God. Everyone who loves has been born of God          

and knows God.”  
 

1John 4:7 

Thursday,  

March 16th,   

 at 6 pm 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Attention Congregation!   
Did you know that the youth group is growing?  While our numbers were 

near 10, recently, we  have nearly doubled this most Tuesday evenings!  We 
are rejoicing at this!  But with this, comes responsibility.  While we have 

been getting people to help, mostly it is parents of the youth who stay. We 
are thankful for all and any help, but we need YOU!  Please pray and ask if 
God is calling you, then act and let us know when you are available.  The 
youth sometimes relate and open up to people  who aren't their parents 

and we long to have someone or multiple people to help. Scott will contin-
ue leading the youth, but we would like to see more Church members to be 
involved. We also have a need for a Jr. youth (grades 3-6) teacher--even if 

you can only do one a month, this also can be a job where many hands 
make light work.  As always, if you can't help in any other way, we covet 

your prayers. 
 

Upcoming events: 
*Youth Group--held every Tuesday 7:00 p.m.-8:30 p.m. 
*Impact (for those who registered)--February 24th-26th 

 

Looking ahead: 
*Paint Party Fundraiser -- March 16th - 6 pm 

*CPYM Summer camp in Ocean City, MD (6th grade and up)--June 18th-23rd. 
 

Stay in touch:   
Like us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/hummelsyouth 

Tell the office to add you to the youth one call now. 
See/Text/Message/Call: Scott or Hollie Johnson 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

Hummel’s Church 

427 Sassafras Rd 

Middleburg, PA 17842 

Phone: 570-837-9956 
Email: hummelsumc@yahoo.com 

Website: www.hummelsumchurch.org 

 FEBRUARY MISSION OFFERING: “Central PA Youth for Christ” 


